
SHELL ROAD ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS

PROJECT FUNDING: Mobility Georgetown Bond 2021 & Transportation Bond 2015

PROJECT LIMITS: Williams drive to 900 feet north of Sycamore Street

ESTIMATED PROJECT COST: $12.5 million

DESIGN SCHEDULE: Completion in early 2024

CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE: 2024 – 2026

ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS

The 1.12-mile project will upgrade the existing
two-lane undivided roadway to a four-lane,
divided, roadway with left and right turn lanes as
needed and open-ditch drainage. The project also
includes upgrading a shared-use path for
pedestrians and bicycles on one side.

PROJECT NEED

Williamson County has experienced significant growth
in recent years, and current population projections
predict that this trend will continue. The City of
Georgetown is ranked as one of the top 10 fastest-
growing cities by the U.S. Census Bureau*.

The Shell Road Roadway Improvement project will
help meet the needs of motorists in one of the fastest-
growing areas of the county.

* Source: World Population Review U.S. Census Website

Scan the QR code to leave a 
comment and view the project 
website.
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